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17th March 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On behalf of the school governors, I am delighted to share the results of this year’s parent and 
carer questionnaire. 
 
Gathering your feedback is very important to us. It helps us, as governors and staff, to understand 
how we can best prioritise our time and resources to benefit the school and its community. 
 
The questions align with the OFSTED-recommended parent questionnaire, allowing us to evaluate 
our performance consistently each year. 
 
I am pleased to say that the results are very positive and reflect the hard work and dedication of 
our staff. 
 
The school continues to offer many ways for parents and carers to engage with us beyond this 
questionnaire. Please feel free to contact the school office or visit our website for further details on 
how you can get involved. 
 
Thank you to Jo and the entire staff team for their ongoing efforts to make Bowerham a fantastic 
school for our children. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
  
Craig Smith 
Chair of Governors 
On behalf of the Governing Body 
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